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Item 19: Oregon Military Department 
Ten-Year Capital Construction Plan 

 
To: Ways and Means Full Committee 
From: Public Safety Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Stark 
 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Interim Committee on Ways and Means 

acknowledge receipt of a report on the Oregon Military Department’s ten-year capital construction plan. 

 

A budget note in HB 5006 directed the Military Department to report to the Legislature on the 

development of its ten-year capital construction plan.  In terms of square footage, the Military 

Department is the state’s second largest facilities manager and maintains a robust capital construction 

program.  The agency’s report details the process required by the National Guard Bureau for evaluating 

facility conditions and requesting federal military construction dollars, the way that armory service life 

extension projects are prioritized for requesting state bond financing, and the actions taken by the 

agency to ensure equitable opportunities to bid on its construction contracts.   

 

The Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


